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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Subject line: Intervention PLNGS Hearing Ref. 2022-H-02 

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission, regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station. 

I am a concerned citizen, part of a community who live directly on the Bay of Fundy. A 
nuclear facility in a sensitive area such as on the shores of our Bay was a poorly planned 
move to begin with. Has the world forgotten about Fukushima!?! It was a foolish move to 
build that plant as low to the water as you have, begin plans to end it's use, not expand it. 
Disgusting! 
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